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City of Bennington 
December 2024 Newsletter 

Well, the end of 2024 is almost upon us. Hope everyone has a Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

The city office will be closed on Christmas eve, Tuesday the 24th and 
Christmas day, Wednesday the 25th

_ we will also be closed on New Years 
Day, January 1st. 

Hope everyone can find time to enjoy the following fun things going on 
around town in December! 

~ 

?~ Shop 'Til Ya Drop ... 
• at the Firehouse Stop 'N Shop 

-~ Shop: 9:00a.m. -1:00 p.m. ~~ ...... ,. 
~ J , , Santa: 10:00 am. - 11 :00 a.m. 

~jL Santa will arrive on the fire truck at 10:00 a.m . . and 
,. take pictures with the kids. 

Ottawa County Rural Fire District #4 Station Ii 
586 N.180thRd. j Bennington, KS67422 


